
PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL, NANDEDCITY, PUNE 

Std. I & II                                        Ref:  PPSNC/Acad/ 060 /2018-19.                    Date: - 22
nd

Jan.2019 
 
 

We have organized a waste plastic collection drive as part of our “Year of Conservation of Environment” 

program. Please send old plastic waste from your homes or come personally to deposit in the collection boxes, up 

to Tuesday, Feb.5
th

 2019. (Articles may include: old toys, bottles, milk bags after washing, biscuits and wafers 

wrappers, chairs, shampoo bottles, old plastic kitchenware, and plastic furniture). Rotary club is helping us with 

this. 

Parent’s, please note the open day which was planned on Friday, 25
th

 January 2019 is postponed to 

Saturday, 2
nd

 February 2019 
 

 

 

Headmistress                    Principal 
 


